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October 1, 2019 
 
Parents and Guardians: 
 
On Thursday, October 31st, your child is invited to participate in our 6th Annual “Pages on 
Parade” activity! Students are permitted to dress up as a storybook character from one of their 
favorite books! It is encouraged to also have a copy of the book or a picture of the book to 
accompany them as part of a Show and Tell. Our parade will begin at 2:00 p.m. in the gym and 
we invite all parents and guardians to attend! Have your cameras ready! Please keep in mind the 
following guidelines for everyone’s educational enjoyment: 
 

1. Costumes/attire must be brought to school. Students are not permitted to wear their 
storybook character to school. 

2. Characters cannot depict violent images or actions. 
3. No attire can be worn that include blood, guts, gore, weapons, or masks that are too scary 

or inappropriate for young children to see. 
4. Be mindful of the costume/attire length. Students must be able to 

walk properly without tripping. 
5. Ensure that your child’s belongings are properly labeled with your child’s name. 

 
In closing, I thank you for your anticipated support. 
 
Wanting the Best for Your Child, 
 
Mrs. Machuca 
Principal 
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